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Comments: Hello,

 

I am an avid mountain biker, so I understand why people want more access to trails. However, I also think that E-

bikes are much more destructive to the environment around the trails, and the trails themselves, than a normal

mountain bike. They erode trails faster, scare wildlife, and are more hazardous and dangerous to other trail users

because of the increased speed. I think there is plenty of space on existing motorized trails for their use, so I

don't think there is a need for allowing E-bikes on non-motorized trails. This would only pave the way to allowing

all forms of motorized vehicles on trails, and degrade the areas more than they already are.

 

In conclusion, I am strongly opposed to allowing E-bikes on non-motorized trails. They have no place on them,

and should only be allowed on motorized trails due to the above problems.


